
 
Sent: May 24. 2018 

 

 

WRJ is excited to announce a partnership with the Religious Action Center on their Civic 

Engagement Campaign. We strongly support a vibrant democracy and this is only possible when 

everyone has the opportunity to participate.  

 

Please join us for a Virtual Town Hall on June 5th at 8 p.m. ET as we launch the campaign to 

learn how your congregations, communities, and sisterhoods can get involved in this work leading 

up to the midterm elections this fall.  

 

Register for the Webinar 

http://rac.org/
http://rac.org/cec
http://rac.org/cec
https://urj.zoom.us/meeting/register/f3e60a5956c45f16dc2040ba88984b7b
https://urj.zoom.us/meeting/register/f3e60a5956c45f16dc2040ba88984b7b

